
Susan Seereiter – Business Advocate Grants Pass 
•During this difficult economic downturn due to the pandemic, it is more important than ever to invest in community development 
projects that will bring revenue to rural counties. 
•By reinventing the fairgrounds into a magnet for events and tourists, we are creating a sustainable revenue stream for our 
community. 
•The Flying Lark will not only bring in tourism revenue but also 200-300 jobs.
•The revitalized fairgrounds complex creates the opportunity for more community sports and entertainment events, with will bring in 
more tourism dollars to our region.
•GPD/Flying Lark is an economic catalyst for the region.
•SB 165 is a small step to ensure the economics of horse racing can modernize, which is a cornerstone to keeping horse racing 
alive in Oregon.


